[bookmark: _GoBack]Given that this application is made pursuant to S.50 of the Licensing Act it is understood that evidence of the applicant’s right to occupy is not required.  However we can advise that LS (Finchley) Road Limited is the landlord of the property which is being returned to it as a consequence of the previous licence holders CVA.  If addition information is required in this regard then please contact Samantha Hadfield on 0161 831 8104.

